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THE BROOKLYN UNION GAS COMPANY
One MetroTech Center
Brooklyn, NY  11201

December 11, 2000

Honorable Janet Deixler
Secretary
Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY  12223

Re: Case No. 98-M-1343 - In the Matter of Retail Access Business Practices 

Dear Secretary Deixler:

Attached for filing electronically with the Commission are the following tariff leaves,
issued by The Brooklyn Union Gas Company ("the Company"), to become effective on January
11, 2001:

Fifth Revised Leaf No. 138.19 Fourth Revised Leaf No. 138.33
Fifth Revised Leaf No. 138.21 Fourth Revised Leaf No. 138.36
Fourth Revised Leaf No. 138.22 Second Revised Leaf No. 138.44

to Schedule for Gas Service, PSC No. 12-GAS.

This is a housekeeping filing to update the Company's tariff to reflect further changes in
the Uniform Business Practices..

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Najat Coye at 718-403-2772.

Respectfully submitted,

THE BROOKLYN UNION GAS COMPANY

By: __________________________________
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